
 

 

31 October, 2014 

 

The Hon Clive Palmer, MP 
Member for Fairfax 
PARLIAMENT HOUSE 
CANBERRA ACT 2601 
 

Dear Mr Palmer, 

 

Just a short note to say thank you on behalf of the 13 Tasmanian farmers I 
represent for ensuring that the carbon projects we developed for them will be 
able to continue under the Governments proposed Direct Action Scheme.  

The significance of passing the CFI Amendment Bill for many rural Australians 
who have already made significant investments in climate action seems to have 
been lost in political point scoring or be too complicated for most media 
commentators to understand. 

Like many Australians, I believe that if we are serious about tackling climate 
change we must encourage governments to use every available tool. Regulation, 
pricing mechanisms and encouraging direct action are all needed. 

 

 

Kind Regards 

 
Virginia Young 

 


